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Aromas of fresh fruits, crisp 
apple, peach, citrus and toast 

from French oak are 
pronounced. It is smooth and 

creamy, with a clean finish.
FOOD & WINE

Excellent with sushi, chicken, 
exotic Asian dishes, spicy 

cuisine and salads. 

Aromas of fresh fruits, crisp 
apple, peach, citrus and toast 

from French oak are 
pronounced. It is smooth and 

creamy, with a clean finish.
FOOD & WINE

Excellent with sushi, chicken, 
exotic Asian dishes, spicy 

cuisine and salads. 

Aromas of fresh fruits, crisp 
apple, peach, citrus and toast 

from French oak are 
pronounced. It is smooth and 

creamy, with a clean finish.
FOOD & WINE

Excellent with sushi, chicken, 
exotic Asian dishes, spicy 

cuisine and salads. 

Aromas of fresh fruits, crisp 
apple, peach, citrus and toast 

from French oak are 
pronounced. It is smooth and 

creamy, with a clean finish.
FOOD & WINE

Excellent with sushi, chicken, 
exotic Asian dishes, spicy 

cuisine and salads. 

Aromas of fresh fruits, crisp 
apple, peach, citrus and toast 

from French oak are 
pronounced. It is smooth and 

creamy, with a clean finish.
FOOD & WINE

Excellent with sushi, chicken, 
exotic Asian dishes, spicy 

cuisine and salads. 

Aromas of fresh fruits, crisp 
apple, peach, citrus and toast 

from French oak are 
pronounced. It is smooth and 

creamy, with a clean finish.
FOOD & WINE

Excellent with sushi, chicken, 
exotic Asian dishes, spicy 

cuisine and salads. 

Aromas of fresh fruits, crisp 
apple, peach, citrus and toast 

from French oak are 
pronounced. It is smooth and 

creamy, with a clean finish.
FOOD & WINE

Excellent with sushi, chicken, 
exotic Asian dishes, spicy 

cuisine and salads. 

Aromas of fresh fruits, crisp 
apple, peach, citrus and toast 

from French oak are 
pronounced. It is smooth and 

creamy, with a clean finish.
FOOD & WINE

Excellent with sushi, chicken, 
exotic Asian dishes, spicy 

cuisine and salads. 


